
 

PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: October 7, 2019 

SUBJECT:      Green Valley Raceway Website 

PRESENTER: Vickie Loftice, Managing Director 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION: 

To assist with fund raising for the future Green Valley Raceway Historical Plaza, staff is 
completing a Green Valley Raceway website that chronicles the history and legacy of 
the famous raceway. The website will include a donation section in which people can 
donate to the historical plaza. Depending on the level of contribution, the individual will 
receive a vintage Green Valley Raceway t-shirt and the possibility of having their name 
permanently engraved on one of the monuments.    

 

 


